Nicola Lord

From: Nicola Lord

Sent: 10 November 2021 10:42

To: Nicola Lord

Subject: FW: Alcchol licensing on Chadderton Way

From: zeyshaan rafiq

Sent: 27 October 2021 10:20

To: Representations <representations@oldham.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Alcohol licensing on Chadderton Way

My address is 51 Worcester Street Oldham OL97SE, thank you

From: zeyshaan rafiq

Sent: 27 October 2021 08:54

To: Representations <representations@oldham.gov.uk>
Subject: Alcohol licensing on Chadderton Way

To whom it may concern,

Hope this email finds you well. | am emailing in protest to the proposed request for a licence to sell alcohol on
Chadderton Way.

Keeping aside all the general anti social, possibility of crime and disorder that stems from it, having it right next
door to a mosque is extremely insensitive and morally questionable, The mosque hosts classes for kids throughout
the week (systematically in the evening Monday to Friday) with the majority of them being of primary school age.
Just as it would be unacceptable for an establishment to retail alcohol nextdoor to a primary school, | would ask the
panel to kindly bear this in mind that a sizeable number of young children may be placed in a position of harm if a
permit was granted to retail alcohol so close to thei regular learning hubs.

Thank you very much for you time.

Regards,

Zeyshaan Rafiq



